
Dear EIAA Parents, 
EIAA is working with the National School Lunch Program to provide hot lunches to our students. We are currently 
waiting final approval to move forward with the program. We will be serving hot lunch starting the first day of school 
however the free and reduced prices won’t kick in (meaning everyone will pay $3.60 a lunch) until final approval from 
the National School Lunch Program.    
 
Once we have final approval, the cost per lunch will be $3.60 for full pay $.40 for reduced and $0.00 for qualified 
families. Milk will be available for students eating cold lunch for $.50 apiece. All families will need to complete the 

income verification form which can be found here:  http://eiaanv.nlappscloud.com 
 
All milks and lunches must be ordered and paid for by Wednesday at 8:00 am the week before the meal is served. 
(This means if your student wants to eat the week of August 26th-29th, lunches will need to be ordered and paid for by 
Wednesday August 21st at 8:00 am. This will allow the school to know how many lunches to order and prepare, 
keeping lunch costs and waste down. We will not be ordering or preparing extra lunches. If a lunch is not purchased in 
advance, parents will be called to bring a lunch.  

We are proud to inform you that we offer MyMealOrder (www.MyMealOrder.com), a state-of-the-art online service 
that provides you with the convenience and information you need to manage your student’s meal purchases and meal 
account.  

This system eliminates the need to send checks to school or worry about lost or forgotten money and ensures that your 
child’s meals are paid for.  You can pay by checking or credit card.  Each payment processed within MyMealOrder.com 
will include a 4.45% processing fee each time money is added to the account. Payment can still be accepted at the 
school.  

To sign up, simply visit: https://MyMealOrder.com and click the Login button, then click on “Register for a Free 
Account.” You will need your student’s ID number (ID number is students email address 417568@eiaanv.net), last name, 
and school to complete registration. If you don’t know your child’s student ID, please contact your school to obtain this 
information. Once you finish registration, you may log-in to begin managing your student’s account instantly! 

Once you are logged onto MyMealOrder.com you will see a view of the scheduled menus.  Using the month view, menus 
are displayed per child.  If you have multiple students on your account, you can select additional students from the drop 
down in the upper left.  
 
Click the green “Add to Cart” button to add a meal to your cart.  Once your meals have been added, click the View Cart 
button to see a summary of items and to checkout/purchase. 
 
We consistently strive to find new and better ways to serve our students and our families, and we thank you for 
partnering with us in this effort.  

Best Regards, 

 
Ms. Perkins  
EIAA Principal  
775-738-3422 
aperkins@eiaanv.net 
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